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Friday 16th July 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

COVID-19 Updates 

I would like to express my sincerest thanks to all the children and parents of Year 4, who 

were overwhelmingly supportive in their response to yesterday’s Year 4 bubble closure. We 

are absolutely saddened, not be able to say a proper goodbye to our gorgeous Year 4 

leavers, and will be in touch with families separately to share our plans for their remote 

farewell.   

 

Thank you again, for your continued kindness and support in understanding the 

unprecedented conditions we are working through.  

Transition plans  

We are very much looking forward to moving up, and beginning our enrichment transition 

curriculum next Monday.  

 

The curriculum for our Enrichment Transition Week has been specifically designed to ensure 

that children explore strategies that we can use to support us enjoy and cope with change 

and transition. The September 2021 projects will be launched to give children a taster of 

what is to come, to support them in being excited for their return.   

 

On Monday morning, please arrive at the new class drop off location, this is also where your 

child will be collected at the end of the day.  

 

On Thursday afternoon, the children will enjoy an ice-lolly on the field with their previous 

teacher, however please note that they will still be collected form their new classroom 

collection point.  
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Current 

Year 

Group 

New 

2021 

Year 

Group 

Morning Drop Off End of Day Collection 

N (All 

Day) 

R 8.45 am, Front Playground, the 

children will enter through the 

classroom external doors 

3.15 pm, Front 

Playground, the children 

will be released to 

parents/carers in the 

front playground 

N (AM) R 8.45 am, Front Playground, the 

children will enter through the 

classroom external doors 

11.45 am, from the 

Nursery gate as usual 

N (PM) R 12.15 pm Children will enter 

through the Nursery gate as 

usual 

3.15 pm, Front 

Playground, the children 

will be released to 

parents/carers in the 

front playground 

R 1 8.30-8.40 am, Front Playground, 

the children will enter through 

the classroom external doors 

3.00 pm, Front 

Playground, the children 

will be released to 

parents/carers in the 

front playground 

1 2 8.30-8.40 am, Back Playground 

– field side, the children will 

enter through the green Year 2 

door 

3.10 pm, Back 

Playground – field side, 

the children will be 

released to 

parents/carers from the 

green Year 2 door  

2 3 8.30-8.40 am, Back Playground 

– Courtyard side, a member of 

staff will blow a whistle and the 

children will line up in their 

classes and enter through their 

external classroom door 

3.10 pm, Back 

Playground – Courtyard 

side, children be 

released to 

parents/carers from the 

external classroom door 
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3 4 8.30-8.40 am, Back Playground 

– Courtyard side, a member of 

staff will blow a whistle and the 

children will line up in their 

classes and enter through the 

hall door 

3.10 pm, Back 

Playground – 

Courtyard side, 

children be released 

from the Courtyard 

 

On Wednesday 21st July at 4 pm there will be a chance for parents to ‘Meet the New 

Teacher’ by zoom.  Joining instructions will be sent out on Wednesday morning. 

 

Wishing you a wonderful weekend,  

Yours sincerely,  

 

Colette Lamb  

Headteacher  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


